
North Tualatin Mountains 
Community Event 
December 2, 2014, 5:30 to 7:30 p.m. 
Skyline Grange, 11275 NW Skyline Blvd., Portland 

Join Metro staff and your Skyline Ridge and  
Burlington neighbors for the next community 
event to help shape the future of the North 
Tualatin Mountains Natural Area. 

We’ll discuss the comments and ideas 
received so far, as well as future 
opportunities for conservation, recreation 
and education.  

We’ve listened, and we’re listening.  Come 
have your say on the future of the North 
Tualatin Mountains Natural Area.  

Quick facts about the project  

Drawing on two voter-approved bond 
measures, Metro has protected four 
properties in this area on behalf of the 
region: Burlington Creek, Ennis Creek, 
McCarthy Creek, and North Abbey Creek. 
Totaling over 1,300 acres of forest habitat, 
together these sites are known as the North 
Tualatin Mountains. 

In 2013, voters across the region approved a 
levy that allows Metro to restore the North 
Tualatin Mountains habitat and improve the 
experience for visitors. Tonight’s event is the 
first of four meetings where public input will 
help guide Metro’s investments on these 
properties.  

For more information visit us on the web at 
www.oregonmetro.gov/tualatinmountains  
or give us a call at 503-797-1545. 

http://www.oregonmetro.gov/tualatinmountains

